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 Safety & Health Alert No. 22 / 2023 

 Safety first during working at height 

 – OSHC                

 

Date    ：   11 May 2023 

Our Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 

The Construction Industry Safety and Health Committee of the Occupational Safety and 

Health Council has published a new issue of its information pack to remind workers of 

the importance of working safety at height.  You are welcome to print and post it in your 

workplace and forward it to industry organisations.  Links to this issue’s leaflets: 

https://bit. ly/423UDDA (Chinese version only) 

 

 

For more information on occupational safety and health in construction industry, please 

visit the following webpage: 

https://www.oshc.org.hk/eng/main/services_support/ibsh/construction/index.html 
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